
It’s
About
Your

Pension!
Alert! The December 9 State Pension Task Force meeting is one of its last before the 
committee finalizes its recommendations to present to lawmakers and State officials. 
VSEA, the VTNEA and the Troopers are coordinating to try to get as many members 
and retirees as possible to the meeting in person to listen to the discussion and to 
put a strong face on the Vermonters impacted by the Task Force’s recommendations. 
Concerned VSEA members and retirees in central Vermont are urged to attend this 

meeting in person.​

State Pension Task Force Meeting
Thursday, December 9, 2021

Pavilion Building, Lecture Hall
109 State Street, Montpelier

9:00 a.m.- 4:00 p.m.
Must Show ID

If you’ll be attending in person, please let VSEA know by contacting VSEA Organizer 
Giovanna Zaccaria: GZaccaria@vsea.org. Thanks in advance!

VSEA members attending the Pension Task Force meeting at the Pavilion 
Building will receive mileage reimbursement.

This meeting will also be available to view online, via YouTube, but, again, 
if you can attend in person, you are urged to do so.  


